From: Gary Miller

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Education
Date: Monday, March 07, 2016 10:08:51 AM

My wife and | are raising our seven year old grandson so education is our highest priority. |
hope the legislature continues to keep educational costs up with inflation.

I believe in a school tax, income tax and tapping into the Permanent Fund Earnings. Drastic
measures need to be taken to keep our state from going bankrupt in four years.

Gary Miller

20135 Cohen Dr
Juneau, AK 99801-8211
(907) 789-3757

http://www.rpea.apea-aft.org/
RPEA@alaska.net
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